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James 1: 2 ‘whenever you face trials of many kinds you know that the testing of your faith produces perseverance’’


Responsibility

We are particularly proud of all the children who volunteered, applied or stood for election for the number of roles of responsibility we have for them in school- Well done to them all! This year the School Council will also take on the responsibility for choosing the charities each class will support throughout the year- one local, one national and one international- and will communicating with you directly in the near future. 

Parents Evening

Due to current restrictions, an October report card has replaced the parents evening normally held. Report cards for those children in Y1-6 provide you with current information about your child’s academic levels in core subject areas based on baseline assessments, which were carried out during September. Teachers have also given targets, which children can work on over the coming months. Should you wish to discuss any aspect of the report card further please contact staff by email.
Harvest Festival

Sadly, we are unable to hold a Harvest Festival Service this year but we will make a school donation to the local foodbank. Any parent wishing to support this is invited to leave canned or dried produce (no fresh produce can be taken I am afraid) near the front entrance area door during the week beginning 12th October. I know from our work with the foodbank that demand is high during these difficult times and so your support will be very much appreciated. Thank you in advance.
HEADLICE!
From time to time, it is inevitable that the school will experience ‘little visitors’ and I do understand how frustrating it can be as a parent. Some parents have been in to notify us that their child/ren have headlice and so I would ask that all parents have a weekly check (combs, conditioner and a bit of time are the only requirements- no expensive chemicals are needed) to help keep such ‘visits’ to a minimum...get checking and help us to keep lice at bay! Also by tying up long hair, the hair-to-hair contact that is needed is reduced. Thanks!

Website

If you haven’t yet visited our school website I’d just like to take this opportunity to remind you that it contains a wide range of information which you may find of use including: many of the forms we use in school, class pages and our photo gallery, any closure information, latest news and of course our Stars of the Week! It is another way to keep up to date with things.

Facebook

School continues to provide updates via our school Facebook page to further strengthen lines of communication. By sending a friend request we will be able to provide you with updates/ events information etc by another means. 

Parish play area
The Parish Council have contacted school and informed us that the play area in the park is due to be resurfaced shortly and will be ‘out of action’. The work is needed to make the play area safer and will be of huge benefit going forward. They have asked us to pass this information on to families and apologise for any inconvenience caused.
Dates:
22nd Oct (Thurs)
End of Term 1
2nd Nov

Term 2 begins

17th Dec
(Thurs)
End of Term 2
4th Jan

Term 3 begins 

12th Feb

End of Term 3
22nd Feb
Term 4 begins

31st Mar (Weds)
End of Term 4
19th April
Term 5 begins

28th May
End of Term 
7th June

Term 6 begins
21st July (Weds)
End of School Year
